
 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 August 21, 2024  

 
Contact: Maida Lin Wong, Public Service Manager  
Phone:  626-403-7355 
Email:  mwong@southpasadenaca.gov 

 
Tech Help Sessions at South Pasadena Public Library 

 
South Pasadena (Calif.) – Beginning September 6, 2024, 

Tech Help for adults returns to the South Pasadena Public Library 

on Fridays from 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. Adults who need basic 

tech assistance using their phones, tablets, or laptops are 

encouraged to drop by the library during the sessions and confer 

with a teen volunteer who will help them to use their devices. 

Attendees should bring their charged devices and other pertinent 

information, such as user names and passwords, that they will 

need to access their accounts. No pre-registration is required to 

participate. 



 

 

The South Pasadena Public Library is located at 1100 Oxley 

Street in South Pasadena. Visit the Library website at 

www.southpasadenaca.gov/library for information about services 

and programs. The Library is open Monday, Friday, Saturday 

10:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m., Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday 10:00 

a.m. to 8:00 p.m. and Sunday 1:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

Upon request made no later than four (4) business days 

before the event, the City will provide a reasonable 

accommodation for a qualified person with a disability to have 

equal access to the event.  Please call (626) 403-7312 or fill out 

the City’s request form available at www.southpasadenaca.gov 

and email the form to Human Resources at 

HR@southpasadenaca.gov. 
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